

ANDREW M. CUOMO Governor ROBERT F. MUJICA, JR. Director of the Budget

Via Electronic Mail

April 5, 2016

Elena Sassower, Director Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. elena@judgewatch.org

Dear Ms. Sassower:

This is in response to your Freedom of Information Law ("FOIL") request dated February 23, 2016 which was received by the Division of the Budget on February 23, 2016.

Upon completion of a reasonable review of our records, we have determined that the Division does not possess any records responsive to your request.

Pursuant to the provisions of Public Officers Law section 89(4), you have thirty (30) days to submit a written appeal of this determination. Should you decide to file a written appeal, please send it to the Division's Appeals Officer, David Lara, at foil@budget.ny.gov.

Sincerely

Alan P. Lebowitz
FOIL Officer